
 

 

           Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday Confessions will be 20 minutes before 7 am  Mass 

Saturday Confessions will be  from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  

Sunday Confessions will be  30 minutes before each Mass 

Msgr. Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Rev. Jamie Hottovy, Priest in Residence 

September 22, 2024 

Volume 71, Number 38 

 Lay ministers: 
   
  Saturday, September 28| 5:30 pm 
  Acolytes:  Dan Frisbie, Volunteer   
  Servers:  Michael Frisbie, Hunter Hartmann 

  Lector:  Paula Gooder 
 Greeters:  Dan Pernicek Family 
  Cantor:  Karen Couifal 
 

  Sunday,  September 29| 8:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Jeff Spahr, CJ Novak 
  Servers:  Max Santo, Volunteer 

  Lector:  Linda Liska 
  Greeters:  Gerald Schaben, Rich Novak 
  Cantor:  Jessica Kolterman 
  

  Sunday, September 29| 10:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Ryne Seaman, Jeremy Soucek 
  Servers:  Ayden Martin, Dakota Leiting 

  Lector:  Mark Peery 
  Greeters:  Greeters 4 
  Cantor:   Clare Bierbaum 

Mass Intentions: 

MONDAY,   SEPTEMBER 23 
7:00 AM: MASS OF THANKSGIVING 

8:10 AM: †VICKI NOVAK/ KATHY POLICKY 

TUESDAY,  SEPTEMBER 24 
7:00 AM :  †ADOLPH & EMMA HOTOVY/ DON & PAT FORST 
8:10 AM: †GEORGE STEFFEN/ KEITH WINTZ FAMILY 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 25 
7:00 AM :   †JOE & SYLVIA CIHAL/ JOYCE KRSKA 
8:10 AM:: TOM HUBER/ FAMILY 
 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 26 
7:00 AM: †LEO & JOSEPHINE HAIN/ JEFF & JANET BOHATY 
8:10 AM: †JANICE MAKOVICKA/ FAMILY 
 

FRIDAY,   SEPTEMBER 27 
7:00 AM: †DEAN MONGAR/ PEGGY OBORNY FAMILY 
8:10 AM: †SCOTT POLICKY/ RICHARD VANDERSLICE 
 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 28 
8:00 AM: †FLO KOBZA/ GREG & DIXIE ZABKA 
5:30 PM: †CHERYL MUELLER/ ALAN POLICKY 
 

SUNDAY,   SEPTEMBER 29 
8:00 AM: †CORINA KRIESER/ CLARK & DIANE KRIESER 
10:00 AM :  FOR ALL PARISHIONERS  
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25th Sunday of Ordinary Time,  September 22, 2024 

COLLECTIONS 
 MESSAGE FROM MSGR. TUCKER 

What is God asking of me? 

Our response to the Lord last week 

Tithing:  $ 6740..00      E-tithing: $ 11,420.00                             

Other: $ 605.00 

DIFFERENT WAYS OF GIVING TO PARISH 

 We have set a basket next to the 
bulletins this weekend where you 

can place your envelope, 

 E-tithing—See notice on website 
for a form with instructions or in 
back of church in narthex . 

 You can mail your tithing envelopes 

directly to the church at:   

 St. Vincent de Paul Church 

152 Pinewood Ave,                             

Seward, NE  68434 

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Baptism 
Congratulations to Camden Kev William   
Henderson, daughter of Brock and Shelby 
Henderson, who was baptized on Sunday, 
September 15, 2024.  May Camden always 

live as a child of God the Father.    

Always check the front section of  the     

bulletin for daily Mass times! 

Dear Parishioners, 

      September 27th is the feast day of St. Vincent de Paul.  In a parish under 
his patronage, it is a Solemn feast day.  It would be a good day to attend Mass, 
and it is also a day to celebrate.  If you have the habit of abstaining from meat on 
Friday, you do not need to do that this Friday on his feast day.  It is also a good 
time to think about his life and try to imitate him. 

      St. Vincent obviously had some honorable traits worthy of imita-
tion.  The first is that he recognized his own imperfections and the importance of 
relying on God to help him change.   

      St. Vincent realized he was embarrassed that he came from a poor    
family and rejected his own father.  He humbly asked for forgiveness from his fa-
ther and reconciled with his family.  He recognized the goodness in the poor and 
spent his life serving the needs of others.  He brought parish members with finan-
cial resources to help the poor together to help those in need.   

      His bishop asked him to help form newly ordained priests, so he         
instructed them and brought them together to pray.  His example reminds us of 
the importance of praying for priests.   He also formed the religious order "The 
Daughters of Charity", so it is also a good reminder to pray for the religious sis-
ters in our Diocese and in the country. 

      There were so many things that St. Vincent did in his lifetime.  It seems 
impossible for one person to do so many things, but He reminds us that all things 
are possible with God's help.  If you are feeling overwhelmed with all the things 
that you have to do, ask St. Vincent to pray for divine assistance in your 
work.  God Bless you, and I hope you have a good day on Friday, that is the date 
of our patron's feast. 

Msgr. Tucker 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

SEPTEMBER 

21  KC Breakfast 

23 RCIA—7 pm 

26  Varsity Football Dinner 

27  Wedding Rehearsal 

28  Wedding 

29  Corn Holy Tourney 

30  RCIA—7pm 

UTICA ST. PAT’S SOUP DINNER       

CCD-GP MASS & COLLECTION  

There will be a special CCD-GP Mass this      
Wednesday, September 25, at 7 p.m., to honor our 

Parish Patron— St. Vincent de Paul. Notes were sent 
home with CCD children regarding donations of items 

that will be donated to our SVDP Society to help 
those in need. Carts will be available in the narthex 
for this collection. Monetary donations are welcome 
as well. Grade 8 will be leading with the Readings, 
etc. . Everyone is welcome to participate and attend 

Mass--especially our parents! 

Firehawk News  
St. Vincent de Paul school has a few events that 
are coming to the finish line. Our Corn Holy Tour-
nament is next weekend, Sept. 29

th
 from Noon to 

4:00. There is still time to sign your team up! 
Come throw some corn bags, eat some great La 
Caretta food, and bring the kids so they can play 
on the inflatables!  

Raffle tickets are being sold after Mass for the 
Ninja Cremi that is on display in the Narthex.  

This is the last week to purchase Firehawk Club 
Split the Pot tickets. They are $60.00 each for a 
chance to win lots, win some or win none. We 
have sold roughly 150 tickets so far. Thank you 
so much for supporting this program!!  

4th Degree Knights Meeting  
September 29th in Utica.       

                           
Mass at 9:00am, breakfast and meeting after the 

Mass. !!!   RSVP by September 22. Please contact Jim 
Wesely Ken Meyer or CJ Novak !!! 

Shoenstatt Cor Mariae Pilgrimage 

Join in a pilgrimage walk from St. Mary Catholic Church 
in Denton to the Schoenstatt Cor Mariae Shrine outside of 
Crete on October 5, 2024.   This approximately 8 mile pil-
grimage walk will begin following the 8am First Saturday 

Mass (8:45) and will following country roads and will 
cross through the Walnut Creek Reservoir. Contact St. 

Mary’s parish at office@dentonstmarys.com if you have 
any questions. 

Special Thanks 

A huge shout out and thank 
you to the Stastny Family with Neutral Grounds 
and to the Lopez Family with La Carreta! They 

hosted the first two gift gatherings for SPIRIT 2025 
and we had a great turn out at both! Mark your 

calendars for our upcoming gift gatherings - Octo-
ber 13 soup cook off, November 9 family bingo 

night, and November 14 pub theology.  

MENS GROUP 

 Saturday Morning 6:30 Parish Hall 

 New Study – Encountering the Heart of the 
Psalms 

 All Men of the Parish are invited to attend. 

 Text STVINCENTMEN to 84576 for more infor-
mation 

Elvis At The Ballroom In Bee, NE 

Fantastic  Impersonator Joe Hall       

Sunday , Oct 13th.  2-4pm; $25 tickets.   

Tickets available at                              

Jones Bank,                                          

Cattle Bank,                                                 

St Vincent de Paul's office,                   

Flatland Market & Bar (Bee)                     

or by calling 402-641-2965.  Sponsored 

by our Seward Knights of Columbus. 

Sunday, October27, serving 
from 10:30 to 1.   

Chili, chicken noodle, & clam  
chowder, cinnamon rolls,       
desserts &, beverages.   

Raffles for grocery box, pull cart, 
corn hole set, old rugged cross 

throw, nativity ornament, angel 
memorial plaque, & NE goods 

box. 

Sunday September 29th           

from 12 PM—4PM 

NOT TOO LATE TO REGISTER!!!  

Deadline:  Monday, Sept 23rd 

Prayers for all of our             

seminarians.                           
“Seminarians of the month” 

are 

• Dylan Beck, St. Joseph’s, Lincoln 

• Bradley Moss, St. Joseph’s , Lin-

coln 

• Alvin Luu, Immaculate Heart, Lin-

coln 

• Dominic Jasti, St. Thomas 

Aquinas, Lincoln 

http://www.formed.org
mailto:office@dentonstmarys.com

